
December 11, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Peter Kross 

Editor 

Back Channels Magazine 

P.O. Box 9 

Franklin Park, NJ 08823 

 

Dear Mr. Kross: 

 

Thank you for your letter of December 6, 1995, regarding various record which you would like to see 

released as part of the JFK Assassination Records Collection.  

 

A copy of your letter has been provided to the appropriate staff person for careful review.  The 

Review Board has received thousands of suggestions regarding records which should be pursued and 

included in the JFK Collection.  The Board and staff are attempting to process all of the information 

in an effective and efficient manner. 

 

Again, thank you for your continued interest in the work of the Review Board and for taking the time 

to offer various suggestions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


